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DOH-Pasco and Premier Community HealthCare Hosts Ribbon-

Cutting Ceremony for New Facility 

Pasco County, Fla. — The Florida Department of Health in Pasco County (DOH-Pasco) and 

Premier Community HealthCare are hosting a ribbon cutting ceremony for the opening of a new 

building.  

The ceremony will feature speakers and a tour of the new building: 

 
What:    Media are invited to capture video of this exciting event as we open a new chapter. The 

new facility will serve as a central location on the west side for all the services provided 
by the health department.  

  
  Who:     DOH-Pasco  
                Premier Community HealthCare 

The speakers will include: 

• DOH-Pasco Health Officer, Trang Chitakone 
• Premier Community Healthcare Chief Executive Officer, Joseph Resnick 
• Pasco County Commissioner, Jack Mariano       

  When:     Friday, August 23, 2024, | 9 a.m. 
                  Media Arrival Time: 8:45 a.m. 
 
Where:  Summit Professional  

     7509 State Road 52 
              Hudson, FL 34667 

 
Please RSVP by Friday, August 16, 2024, if you plan to attend the event, by replying to 
Christina.Louv-Pickle@flhealth.gov.  

 
 
About the Florida Department of Health  
 
The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, 
promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, and 
community efforts.  
 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and X @HealthyPasco. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
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About Premier Community HealthCare 
  
Premier Community HealthCare is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that provides affordable 
healthcare services to the residents of Pasco and Hernando counties. Premier is one of over 1,400 
Federally Qualified Health Centers throughout the nation dedicated to ensuring access to care for 
all. For more information about Premier Community HealthCare, please visit premierhc.org or call 
352-518-2000. 
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